
August 31, 2023 

Contribution to Relief Funds for the Maui Wildfires in Hawaii 

We would like to express our deepest condolences to those who were affected by the Maui 

wildfires in Hawaii.  

Meiji Yasuda Life Insurance Company (Hideki Nagashima, President and Group CEO) and 

Pacific Guardian Life Insurance Company, Limited, a U.S. subsidiary of Meiji Yasuda located 

in Hawaii, have pledged to contribute to support communities and recovery efforts of the 

devastated area as below. 

We hope for the quick recovery of the Maui communities.  

 

 

【Amount of Donation】 

 ・100,000 USD (approximately 14,500,000 JPY） 

【Donate to】 

 ・“ Maui Strong Fund”which is founded by Hawaii Community Foundation 

 


